
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope all new Crusaders and their families can join us for  

a Welcoming Picnic before the New Orientation Night.   

Enjoy a casual meal including hot dogs, salads, and  

some conversations with faculty and other families before the  

orientation program begins at 6:15 PM. 

 
 

Tuesday, August 24th at 5:30 PM 

Bishop Canevin Courtyard in front of the Main Entrance 

Crusader Cookout & Conversations 


